
 

 

 

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
May 31, 2018 

 

Next week S.M. Hentges’ contractor will be installing of new signage and pavement markings 

along Brookview Drive, Edgebrook Drive, Rhode Island Avenue S., and Lake Street W. This 

work will take place the week of June 4th or the week of June 11th. This work is expected to 

last for only a few days weather permitting. During this work, the roadways will NOT be 

closed for any duration of time but there may be some temporary on-street parking 

restrictions. 

The new signage being installed will be a bicycle sign with an “ON ROAD” sign installed below 

the bicycle sign. This sign is to make vehicles aware that the road is a shared road for both 

vehicle traffic as well as bicycle traffic. These signs will be installed on the corners of 

Edgebrook Drive & Brookview Drive, Rhode Island Avenue & Lake Street W., and Brookview 

Drive & Lake Street W. Example of the bicycle sign is shown below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In addition to the new signs, the contractor will also be installing new pavement markings 

indicating the road is a shared road between vehicle traffic and bicycle traffic. These 

markings are called “Sharrows” and they have a bicycle and an arrow indicating the direction 

of bicycle travel. These sharrows will be installed with a thermoplastic material that will be 

ground into the blacktop roadway. Example of a “sharrow” is shown below: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A map of the area showing the locations for the bicycle signs and sharrows is included on the 

back of this notice. 

 

Should property owners have any questions about this information, please contact Josh 

Hrabe at (612) 965-2473. 



 

 

BICYCLE SIGNS & SHARROW MARKINGS MAP 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGEND 

      BICYCLE SIGN LOCATIONS 

         SHARROW PAVEMENT MARKING LOCATIONS (BOTH SIDES OF ROAD) 
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